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WHAT'S INSIDE:

C O C O  &   C R A M

S P O R T S

A R T  S H O W

 

Students came back from the Christmas 

break ready to get down to business. Time 

flew by us as the Irish family prepared itself 

for Exams. Staff and student body alike have 

been hard at work, but remembered to still 

have some play as well! With the ever-

popular Coco & Cram, art shows, and sport 

successes, no amount of exams could get us 

down! January went by quickly. So fast you 

might blink and miss it! Though, the Irish 

have still been working hard to bring forth 

spirit at this time. With that in mind, let's 

review our speedy January!

 

OUR JANUARY
AT  A  GLANCE . . .

Upcoming Events

Second Semester - Feb. 4
Gr. 8/Family Tours - Feb. 13
Valentine's Day - Feb. 14
Family Day - Feb. 18
Annual Coffee House - Feb. 21
 
 



Coco & Cram
Did someone say marshmallows? St. Patrick's Link Crew 
has put together another successful Coco & Cram. This 
event took place on January 17 in the Library and provided 
Grade 9's with senior Tutors and Hot Chocolate 
completely free of cost! There was plenty of laughs and 
lots of studying, a fantastic opportunity for both the Grade 
9's and Link Crew alike. It certainly eased some stress as 
we approached exams!
 

Sports

St. Patrick's has dominated sports in the last few weeks!We 
saw massive success in the wrestling tournament we 
hosted just a few weeks ago! Not to mention our swim 
team placing FIRST in every category at LKSSAA the other 
week! Many sports will be finishing up as we roll out the 
carpet for Spring sports, but The Irish are certainly 
making their mark and finishing strong as other sports 
finish up! We cannot wait to see the Irish take first again! 
Our coaches work tirelessly to create the well-oiled teams, 
and our teams value teamwork and the end goal of having 
fun.

 

Art Show
While January flew by, the Grade 12 senior art class banded 
together to create a beautiful display of art! The show was put 
on January 17 and featured many art styles and themes. The 
show was very well received by staff, students, and families! 
Many visitors had the chance to view pieces that spoke about 
mental health, saving our environment, and female 
empowerment, just to name a few. The Irish family is so very 
proud of the countless talents that we posses at this school!

" B L E S S E D  I S  T H E  O N E  W H O  P E R S E V E R E S  U N D E R  T R I A L  B E C A U S E ,  H A V I N G  

S T O O D  T H E  T E S T ,  T H A T  P E R S O N  W I L L  R E C E I V E  T H E  C R O W N  O F  L I F E  T H A T  

T H E  L O R D  H A S  P R O M I S E D  T O  T H O S E  W H O  L O V E  H I M . "

- J A M E S  1 : 1 2

3


